
By email: planningpolicy@north-norfolk.gov.uk 

Dear Mr Ashwell 

North Norfolk Local Plan  

I can confirm that there are no strategic cross boundary issues resulting from the 
emerging North Norfolk Local Plan that affect South Norfolk beyond those matters 
that have been jointly agreed within the Norfolk Strategic Planning Framework 
(NSPF).  

South Norfolk welcomes the recognition of the importance of the twenty-five formal 
agreements of the NSPF within North Norfolk’s Statement of Compliance with the 
Duty to Cooperate and looks forward to continuing to work together to realise our 
shared vision for Norfolk. 

Yours sincerely 

p.p. John Fuller
Leader of South Norfolk Council and Portfolio Holder for External Affairs and
Policy
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